
 

 
 

IN RECOGNITION 
 
 

Chloe Dean 
 
 
 

“Honorable Mention in the 2019  
C-Span StudentCam Competition” 

 
To recognize your hard work and achievement during the national C-Span StudentCam 
competition for high school students, the City of Broken Arrow congratulates you for 
receiving Honorable Mention. This is a tremendous achievement, and we wish you well in 
your future endeavors. The City values your hard work, leadership, and dedication to our 
community.   

 
 

 
_______________________                                                                           
           Craig Thurmond, Mayor                April 2, 2019   
           City of Broken Arrow                                       


